
2023 Texas Instruments 
Regional Supplier Recognition Award 

 

Congratulations to you and your team! SPT - Small Precision Tools has been selected to 
receive the 2023 Texas Instruments Regional Supplier Recognition Award. 

Every day at Texas Instruments (TI), we rely on our suppliers to provide the materials, 
equipment and services we need to produce compelling products and meet the needs of our 
customers. While we do business with more than 10,000 suppliers, there are a select few that 
we recognize as the very best, and SPT - Small Precision Tools is one of them.

SPT - Small Precision Tools demonstrated your commitment to innovation, collaboration, as 
well as outstanding performance in cost, environmental and social responsibility, 
responsiveness, assurance of supply and quality.

Suppliers like you are paramount to our success. When we are successful, our employees, 
customers, communities and shareholders all win. We look to SPT - Small Precision Tools to 
help us serve our customers, achieve our priorities, and ultimately become a company that we 
are personally proud to be a part of and one we would want as our neighbor. 

On behalf of our customers, TI leaders and the Worldwide Procurement and Logistics team, 
I congratulate you on your distinction as an excellent supplier and look forward to working with 
you on continued success as we pursue our goals.

In addition, I challenge you to extend your performance further in 2024 and strive for higher 
recognition, not just regionally, but globally through our Supplier Excellence Award.

Sincerely,
Ng Yim Fong
Director of Procurement and Logistics
Texas Instruments Malaysia

SPT - Small Precision Tools


